
EDF ENERGY SPORTS & SOCIAL (BARNWOOD) CLUB 

S&SC NEWSLETTER… 
Welcome to the summer newsletter of the Barnwood Sports & Social Club and welcome to all those 

new members who have joined the club over the past few weeks, many of you with the aim of getting 

involved with the tennis section and getting out there to get fit and enjoy the summer sun.  Perfect 

timing with Wimbledon just around the corner! 

Discounts for Members 
S&SC members can enjoy 15% off at Cotswold 

Outdoor – either online or in-store.  The nearest 

branch is at the Cotswold Water Park.  This offer is 

exclusive to S&SC members so please contact the 

office for details of how to access the discount. 

 

Travis Perkins are also offering a discount to S&SC 

members.  The discount level varies across their 

product range from around 10% upwards and will 

depend on the items being purchased.  Loyalty 

cards with the cash card number are on loan from 

the office. 

 

The S&SC has membership at Bookers, the 

wholesaler just around the corner in Barnwood.  

There are regular bargains and offers available for 

all – the membership card can be borrowed from 

the S&SC Office. 

BADCo CHARITY DONATION 
 

Following BADCo’s successful 

performances of Humpty Dumpty 

in February this year, they were 

pleased to be able to donate 

£2000 to the Alzheimers Society 

for the local Gloucester support 

group.  Even better, they were 

able to hand over the cheque in 

person during the Diversity Day 

events on May 22
nd

 as the 

Alzheimers Society were present 

at Barnwood supporting the 

occasion. 

 

BADCo are celebrating their 20
th

 

Anniversary this year and hare 

holding a social event on Sunday 

6
th

 July to mark this milestone.  

Anyone who has been part of 

BADCo at any point during it’s 

history is welcome to come along. 

Contact Anna Eaton for more 

details. 

S&SC COMMITTEE 

Aidan Rose (Chairman) 

Phil Brown (Secretary) 

Sue Brown (Treasurer) 

Deanna Neuschwander 

Lisa Holman 

Dave Sutton 

Dave Webb 

The committee meet on the third 

Wednesday of every month, 

members are invited to attend if 

they have issues to raise or wish to 

offer support.  Contact the office 

for details. 
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THEATRE TRIPS 

 

If you are interested in joining group 

bookings to see shows at the Everyman in 

Cheltenham, starting from the autumn 

then please contact Anna in the office.  If 

there is anyone who would like to review 

the programme and help plan which shows 

to see then that would be great. 



 

 

 

S&SC Office Opening Times 

 

Wednesdays 10am – 2pm 

Ruth Dixon (Accountant) x3388 
 

Thursdays 10am – 2pm 

Anna Eaton (Administrator) x2058 

Anna.eaton@edf-energy.com 

 

If no one is in the office please email 

or leave a message. 

Where to find S&SC Info! 
 

We want to make sure that as many people 

as possible know what the S&SC is doing so 

there are lots of ways to track down info 

about events, sports, sales, discounts etc!  

Try any of the following and contact the 

office if you get stuck! 

 

Pulse – look for NG - Barnwood Sports & 

Social, Outlook – BWD Sports & Social 

Bulletin Board, Sharepoint, S&SC Office 

notice board and the new website! 

 

The website is in development and is 

intended to provide a user-friendly 

alternative to Pulse to share information 

about the club and the sections.  Check it 

out at www.barnwoodssc.org.uk and let us 

know what you think.  Please send in 

updates and photos etc so that we can 

keep it up to date and relevant for 

everyone. 

 

Minutes of committee meetings are now 

being shared regularly via section 

secretaries; comments, feedback and 

suggestions are always welcome. 

Lunchtime Sales 
 

A variety of sales are taking place in 

the restaurant every few weeks 

including the regular visits from The 

Book People along with perfume, 

bags, accessories and recently Aloe 

Vera products. 

 

Do give us feedback and let us know 

which stalls you like to see! 

S&SC Pavilion 
 

The pavilion has recently been tidied up 

with a view to improving the storage 

arrangements.  Please could all users 

make sure they replace furniture and 

equipment as it is found.  There is a 

small supply of tea, coffee & sugar in the 

kitchen areas which anyone may take 

advantage of (and top up as needed!).  

Please store any of your own supplies in 

the plastic box provided so the area 

stays clean and tidy. 

NEWSLETTER! 
 

Hopefully this newsletter will be the 

first of many!  We will be working 

out the best way to share it with 

everyone – initially via section 

secretaries and noticeboards.  

However, if you would like to be on 

a direct emailing list for it then 

please let the office know. 

 

Do send in pictures or news for 

both the newsletter and the 

website! 


